
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/12-13/089 

September 11, 2012 
To, 
Mr. Hrishikesh Godbole 
Aon Hewitt 
Talent & Org Consulting -39 
4th Floor, Platina, G Block, BKC, 
Mumbai 400 051. 
 
Reg.: HR Consulting Agency for MCHI-CREDAI Secretariat Office.  
 
 
Dear Hrishikesh, 
 
This is with reference to your email, dt. 14th August, 2012 and with reference to our 
personal meeting.   
 
We are pleased to inform you that the committee in principal has agreed to your 
proposal on the organization, role profiling and operations streamlining for MCHI-
CREDAI. 
 
However, I request you once again to reconsider the fees of Rs.12 lacs and give us your 
lowest and best offer, so that we can confirm and commence work at the earliest. 
  

Thanking you, 
 
Regards, 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
      Sd/- 
Dharmesh Jain 
Vice President 


